
Bushes Tea, Coffee and Chat sessions 

 

You are invited to come into the school for a warm drink and a 

chance to have a chat with other Bushes’ parents and carers.  

 

Boys and girls from classes across the school will host each of 

these events but you are welcome to attend any regardless of if it 

is being hosted by your child’s class. 

 

These will be held on: 

 

Monday 17th January 1.45pm 

Monday 23rd January 1.45pm 

Monday 30th January 1.45pm 

Monday 6th February 1.45pm 

Monday 20th February 1.45pm 

Monday 27th February 1.45pm 

Monday 6th March 1.45pm 

 

We look forward to hosting you and would ask that you bring your 

own mug/travel cup to help us towards being an Eco school. 

 


